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Your weekly roundup of all things years N -6! 

 

A message from Mrs. Shaw 

 

What a week this has been! Ofsted have visited us and whilst we can't share the outcome of 

the visit, I can say that the children and staff were brilliant. They all truly demonstrated our 

Ready, Respectful and Safe values and I couldn't be more proud of them all! 

Earlier this week, Years R-6 went to watch Snow White at the Lowther Pavillion. Our children 

behaved impeccably! We have since received an email from the staff there who commented 

positively on our children's behaviour and said "they are a real credit to your school"  - we 

already know that though! ;-) 

Tuesday saw our primary choir representing Unity at the Blackpool Music Services Christmas 

Festival. Miss Stones was so complimentary about our children and said that they really got 

involved in the singing and the dancing. Well done and thank you, all of you, for showing off 

how fabulous Unity children are! 

I think Mr Brimley has really despaired of me today as I have hidden around 200 tiny ducks 

in primary to start our festive activities! The children have absolutely loved searching for a 

duck and have been to exchange it for a sticker, a little prize or they have chosen to keep 

their duck! I've loved hearing the excitement in their voices and seeing their happy faces as 

they visited me. 



Next week we have so much planned for the children! See our diary dates below!  

• 16th December  - 9:15 – 10am - EYFS/Y1 Nativity. 

• 16th December  - 2:15 – 3pm - EYFS/Y1 Nativity. 

• 17th December  - Elf Run  - your child will have brought home a sponsor form. We 

only have 25 hats left! 

• 17th December  - Christmas Jumper Day. 

• 17th December  - Christmas Dinner Day. 

• 18th December  - Christmas Party Day  - Your child is invited to wear their Christmas 

Jumper. 

• 19th December  - Individual Santa Visits (N  - Y4). Classroom visit for Y5/6. 

• 20th December  - Staff Panto  - for Year 5/6 children only. 

• 21st December  - School closes for the Christmas Holidays. 

• 6th/ 7th January  - INSET Days  - School closed for children. 

• 8th January  - School reopens to children for Spring 1.  

Reception Curriculum/ Reading Evening 

Due to lack of numbers attending, we have rearranged our Reception Curriculum/ Reading 

sessions. These will now take place in January so please keep an eye out for further details! 

And finally... 

Christmas is almost upon us! Have a great weekend everyone! 

Community Information 

 



 



 

Contact us! 

 

If you wish to contact a teacher within school please use this link Parental Messages / 

Queries (Non-urgent). and we will get back to you. This form should be used rather than 

contacting an individual teacher email address as we can then ensure that you are 

responded to in a timely manner. Messages will be passed on and dealt with as quickly as 

possible. Our aim is to respond to you within 48 school working hours. Please note that this 

may not be checked during teaching hours and so please do not add anything urgent e.g. 

about your child being collected by someone else at the end of the day. If you have an 

urgent message or query, please contact the school office on 01253 355493. Thank you.  

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScPRye5jcTVzU72m-BSUuV4CFrkDDCBfgKamNvw05xfcZDc5Q/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScPRye5jcTVzU72m-BSUuV4CFrkDDCBfgKamNvw05xfcZDc5Q/viewform?usp=sf_link


Attendance 

 

                                                 Attendance %                            Late marks 

                                       

• RHH                                             98.56                                           1  

• 1CL                                              87.07                                            9    

• 1MT                                            92.67                                            7  

• 2BH                                             88.54                                            2   

• 2AP                                             87.50                                            2  

• 3KG                                             91.35                                            9    

• 3HB                                             94.50                                            9  

• 4JB                                              88.39                                            5     

• 4CBL                                           97.84                                           15  

• 5TT                                             90.42                                           18                              

• 5NO                                            98.28                                            9  

• 6MB                                           92.08                                           10    

• 6VA                                            93.53                                           10  



Keeping children safe! 

 

 



 

Celebrating Culture and Difference 

 



 

Sunday the 13th is the 3rd Sunday in Advent Click here to learn more 

Nursery 

 

This week the children have enjoyed reading the story, ‘I’ve seen santa.’ We have enjoyed 

talking about the different traditions we do at Christmas. The children have created their 

own Christmas calendars and cards and have wrapped their own presents for their friends 

https://www.bbc.co.uk/newsround/42182268


Reception 

 

This week in reception we have been continuing with our story Stickman. The children have 

created with different materials a boat to help Stickman float down the river.  We have 

explored which materials sink and float.  

We have also been working extremely hard practising our nativity, we are looking forward to 

performing for you all on Monday.  

Have a nice weekend! 

Year 1 

 

What a week we have had in Year 1! 

We started off our week at the pantomime. We had such a great time and it was so lovely to 

see the children so engaged in the show and some very happy little faces. What a great 

experience we all shared together! 



We have been continuing to look at rhyming in English. We have been writing our own 

sentences about our book 'Snowball' with sentences that rhyme. My favorite one of the 

week has got to be:  

'Snowball was making a delicious cake,  

He was trying hard to bake,  

he decorated it with a flake,  

then he threw it in a lake!'  

Very impressed! 

In Maths, we have been learning more about subtraction number sentences. We have been 

very resilient in solving tricky questions.  

We are looking forward to performing our Nativity on Monday. Thank you for bringing all of 

the slips back. We can not wait for you to watch us on Monday.  

Have a lovely weekend,  

Miss Lee and Miss Tench.  



Year 2 

 

This week, Year Two explored pointillism in art, creating paintings by using tiny dots of color. 

In math's, they studied 2D and 3D shapes, learning to recognise and identify aspects of them. 

During their English lesson on One Snowy Night, they participated in a sensory journey, 

experiencing ice, leaves, and flour to bring the story's winter scenes to life.  

Have a lovely weekend everyone.  

The Year 2 Team.  



Year 3 

 

Well done to all of year 3 for continuing to work super hard this week! 

We loved the pantomime and returned full of enthusiasm for D.T. week - we have been 

making levers and moving parts ready to complete our moving Christmas card! 

In English, the teachers made a lot of mess when being given instructions on how to make a 

hot chocolate! We quickly found out the importance of correctly using imperative (bossy) 

verbs and adverbs like "carefully stir" and "gently pour". 

Have a wonderful weekend. 

The Year Three team!  



Year 4 

 

What another fabulous week! 

This week, we have continued our engaging exploration of A Christmas Carol in English, 

delving deeper into its themes and characters. 

In Maths, our focus has remained on strengthening our understanding of multiplication and 

division, working through practical examples and problem-solving activities. 

In Science, we conducted a hands-on practical lesson investigating insulators and conductors, 

which provided an exciting opportunity to apply our knowledge to real-world scenarios. 

Have a lovely weekend and get ready for a very festive last week before Christmas. 

The Year 4 Team! 



Year 5 

 

What an exciting week, Monday began with a bus full of excited children going to Lowther 

Pavilion in Lytham to watch Snow White. It was a really good adaptation of the story and the 

children really enjoyed being a part of the production.  

We finished reading The Demon Headmaster which the children again really enjoyed and we 

look forward to watching it as a film next week. 

I would like to remind all year 5 and 6 members of the Tuesday after school football club 

that it has now finished and we will see if we are going to continue after Christmas. 

Next week we have lots of Christmas activities and I would like to mention Christmas Jumper 

Day in support of Save The Children and the Elf Run in support of Brian House. Both these 

activities are on Tuesday and I would like to see as many people as possible taking part. 



The Year 5 Team. 

Year 6 

 

What a busy week, this week! The moment we have all been waiting for happened early on 

in the week with us baking our cakes based on ingredients available during WW2. We had a 

fantastic time in our Unity kitchen, working in pairs and enjoyed trying our own and others' 

sponge cakes. 

Well done to our students who were involved in the Blackpool music service Christmas 

festival. It was great to hear how you represented the school well and got into the festive 

spirit with all who attended. 



Star of the Week 

 

RHH - Lucian - For having a fantastic week! 

1CL - Iyanu - For trying so hard in all of her lessons and producing some fantastic work. 

1MT - Ellis - For being the most excellent role model for our school values! 

2BH - Oscar-George - For showing an improved attitude towards learning and role 

modelling kind and helpful behaviour      towards friends. 

2AP - Lexi - For a brilliant start to Unity. 

3KG - Sophia - For always being engaged in learning and being a good role model to 

others! 

3HB - Enija - For always engaging in learning and going above and beyond in her work! 

4JB - James - Rising to every challenge, even when pushed beyond what is expected. 

4CBL - Phoebe - For the extra effort she has put into her work this week. 

5TT - Zekiye - A fantastic piece of work in English , producing a information wheel on the 

Demon Headmaster. 

5NO - Charlie - For always engaging in his learning. 

6MB - Kai - For super focus in reading and English and sharing his findings in science. Well 

done. 

6VA - Oliver - For working well in the cookery room and supporting everyone else with 

their baking too. 



School Uniform 

 

Revised policy from September: From September our uniform is changing. The decision was 

made following consultation with children, parents and staff. Large numbers of people 

shared their thoughts for the options given and the vast majority voted for a change to some 

aspects of our uniform.  

As a reminder, please have a look at the list below and make sure your children are correctly 

dressed for both the school day and PE. To request items of uniform please click here and 

complete the short form. We will do our best to meet your needs, stock permitting. 

Nursery Uniform 

• Black sweatshirt with logo 

• White polo shirt 

• Black trousers, tracksuit bottoms or skirt 

• Black shoes if wearing trousers or skirt or Trainers (preferably black) if wearing 

tracksuit bottoms. 

Primary uniform - All students should wear: 

• Black V Neck school jumper with embroidered Unity Academy logo - this item is 

compulsory! 

• Plain White Shirt or blouse  

• Plain black socks or tights  

• House Badge (Provided by the academy initially, replacements can be purchased 

from the academy)  

• All black footwear with no identifiable markings. If this footwear is a boot it must be 

no bigger than ankle length.  No crocs! 

Students have a choice of: (students must wear one of these)  

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdF7Q9Ntq7SzZWidVsLYVESZGJYH1p85LhY0ojDDbYTr3hScQ/viewform


• Plain black tailored skirt  

• Plain black trousers or shorts (tailored type, not tracksuit bottoms/ jeans)  

• A Black Blazer with the Unity logo is optional  

P.E. Kit  - Red polo shirt    Black shorts         Black socks         Black Pumps 

Summer Uniform 

• Red check dress with white ankle socks 

• Black short trousers  

If your child has outgrown any uniform items and they are in good condition, please do 

send them into school where they can be added to our supply for other parents to access. 

Thank you 

 

 



Lunch time menu for this week 

 

 

Primary Christmas lunch, Tuesday 17th Dec. 
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